
I strongly SUPPORT the passage of this bill (Ballot Measure 110 Implementation). We must preserve the authority of local school 
officials and providers of public services to maintain a safe place for people to attend. These people are in charge of the safety of 
their facilities in all other ways, firearms should be no different. The ability for the public to bring firearms onto public venues such as 
schools and airports would endanger the public. It is imperative that we fight for the rights of our children to enjoy a safe place to go 
to school, and for the rest of us to feel safer in moving around in public. 


